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RELATIONS WITH BOCES 
 
 The district is committed to providing educational opportunities for district 
students with all interests and abilities.  However, when the commitment to this 
philosophy becomes impractical for the district to fulfill, we may make available to our 
students the shared services offered by the Board of Cooperative Educational Services 
(BOCES). 
 
 The Board wishes to have a continuing dialogue with BOCES so that the Board, 
administrators, faculty, and community can best determine the needs of the district 
students and evaluate the effectiveness of their BOCES experiences.  Such dialogue shall 
inform the Board of any BOCES programs that may be contemplated, altered or dropped, 
to update the Board in determining the necessity to take action, and to communicate to 
the BOCES Board the needs, desires, and expectations of the district. 
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